Ellan Vannin Home
Kingswood Grove Douglas
Isle of Man IM13LX

24th December 2008.

Dear Sir or Madame,

On behalf of everyone at the Ellan Vannin Home,
I thank you sincerely for your kindness in donating
a lovely Raffle Prize for our indoor boot sale which
was held at the Home on 30" November 2008,

We had a very successful afternoon.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S M Hill
Manager.



